Notice of Public Meeting

RE: Jonesboro Cemetery
Jonesboro Town Hall Conference Room

Friday, April 27, 2012 at 5:00 p.m.

Jonesboro Mayor Leslie Thompson is holding a meeting regarding the
possibility of forming a board or association that would take ownership and
maintenance responsibilities of the Jonesboro Cemetery.

Town Attorney Doug Stokes has agreed to attend. Although this is not a
formal Council Meeting, all 5 Council Members have been invited to attend

as well.
It is the Mayor's hope that any interested party concerning this matter,

especially those with loved ones buried at the cemetery, will attend this
meeting.
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